
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2020-M-178 

  
 

Subject: Third Quarter OCWA Report  

Agenda Date: December 10, 2020 

Attachments: 3rd Quarter Report 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive the report from OCWA for the July 1, 2020 to September 30m 
2020 period for information. 

 
 
INFORMATION 
 
The report for the third quarter of 2020 has been received from OCWA.  Of note, all of the identified 2020 
capital recommendations and progress have been answered.  While it may be the case that some 
projects are confirmed, in most years the response is often “waiting for approval”. 
 
As well, it was noted that an unscheduled inspection occurred near the end of September for the 
Temagami North Drinking Water System.  This is one item that will be updated when the fourth quarter 
report is received. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 


